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Throughout We Love Our Students Month 2024, Seneca Students and Employees accepted the

Winter Challenge to raise much-needed funds for Seneca student financial aid. Each challenger

pledged to either take the Polar Bear Dip or Ice Bucket Challenge to show just how much we love

our students!

On Wednesday, March 6, 2024, the Polar Bear Dip went live from Newnham campus and all

challengers gathered to celebrate their hard work having raised more than $12,500 as a group while

Sammy Sting dunked the Polar Bear dippers in their final challenge.

Donations to the Winter Challengers are still being accepted until Sunday, March 10 at 11:59 p.m..

All proceeds go to the Campaign for Students Endowed Bursary.

See Michelle Grant's Ice Bucket Challenge here.

Watch the Polar Bear Dip here.
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